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As a resident of Key West I am appalled at the outrageous proposal by Attorney Barton.  The
proposed changes will completely destroy the quality of life and unique character of our
beloved city.  I cannot imagine any resident would be in favor of the proposed changes and as
such I would expect the planning Department would recommend rejecting the entire
proposal.  This is a money grab and nothing more and will not result in the claimed benefits to
our city.
 
Keith Bocchicchio
1501 Laird Street
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